
 

46-50 Perry Drive, Chapman ACT 2611 | Ph: 02 6142 2400 

Email: chapmanps.info@ed.act.edu.au  

Website: www.chapmanps.act.edu.au 

 

A c h i e v i n g  E x c e l l e n c e  T o g e t h e r  
 

 

16 October 2024 

Dear parents and carers and grandparents 

YEAR 1 GRANDPARENTS DAY 

To celebrate 2024 National Grandparents Day year 1 students are inviting their grandparents to visit the 

classroom to share our learning with them as well as hoping they will be able to share something from their 

childhood with us.  

This will link to our History learning unit about family structures and how they have changed over time. 

Details of the day are as follows: 

Purpose: An opportunity for grandparents to visit the year 1 classrooms to experience some of 

the year 1 learning programs, play some fun games and share stories or artefacts from 

their childhood years if they wish. 

Day/Date: Wednesday 30 October 2024 

Timetable: 11:20 am to 12:40 pm 

Venue: Year 1 classrooms 

Invitation: All children will bring home an invitation to pass on to their grandparents with an RSVP 

portion. We ask that students return completed RSVPs to their classroom teacher by 

Friday 25 October to allow us to prepare for this event. 

Please also pass this information on to grandparents who will be attending. 

Event Entry: Entry for this event will be via the Streeton Drive gate where parking and access to the 

meeting area is easily available. This gate has been chosen because of its close proximity 

to the year 1 classrooms. 

Gates will be opened at 11:15 am. Visitors are asked to make their way to the basketball 

court directly ahead of the Streeton Drive gate entrance where staff and students will 

be waiting to meet their grandparents. 

For security and emergency procedures, all visitors will be required to sign in when they 

arrive. Sign in sheets will be available at each classroom. Details will be prefilled from 

the information provided on RSVPs to make this process quick and easy. Visitors will 

simply need to locate their name and sign in the space available on prepared sign in 

sheet. 

Refreshments: Light refreshments such as biscuits and a cool drink will be provided. 

Assisted entry: Please contact your child’s classroom teacher if your visitor will need assistance in 
making their way to the classroom.  

If you have any questions about this event please do not hesitate to contact your child’s classroom teacher. 

We look forward to sharing this special event with our visitors.  

Yours faithfully 

Year 1 Teaching Team. 
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